
Azadi a 
Amrit Mahotsav 

GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001 

No.F6/DFS/MS/School/NDZ/2022/ 89 Dated:-23 /08/2022 

To 

The Principal, 

Little Academy School, 
A-155, Gautam Gali, Kondli, 
Delhi-110096. 

Sub: Regarding Renewal of FSC in r/o Little Academy School located at A-155, Gautam 

Gali, Kondli, Delhi-110096. 

Sir, 

This has reference to your letter no. nil dated 21/06/2022 on the subject cited above. In 

this regard, it is to inform you that the site was inspected by the officer concerned of this 

department on 30/07/2022 in the presence of Mrs. Shakuntla Singh and observed that earlier 

school was Ground + 02 upper floors but now the school building is comprised of Ground + 03 

upper floors. Therefore this is a case of additional/alteration and needs to route your application 

through bldg. deptt. of MCD. 

Hence, renewal of Fire Safety Certificate can not be considered at this stage. 

Yours faithfully 

Y (AtulGarg 
Directof 

Delhi Fire Service 
Copy to:- 

The Director (Education), 
D-Block, Anand Vihar, Delhi - 91. Mw 
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